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Monday 13th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to confirm that, unfortunately, the whole school will be closed to all pupils on Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March. I do apologise for the inconvenience that this will no doubt cause you. We are all hoping that 
the industrial action will end soon. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, you are welcome to contact the 
school via telephone or email to request a free packed lunch on either or both days. This would consist of a 
sandwich, a piece of fruit and a biscuit. Please let us know by 12pm tomorrow if you would like to place lunch 
orders. On both days, these can be collected from the office between 11am and 12pm. 
 
Pupils are encouraged to complete some Learning Beyond the Classroom work over these two days. Children from 
Key Stage 2 could also study for Graduate Awards. BBC Bitesize also offers many suitable activities for all pupils. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Friday, which is also Red Nose/Comic Relief Day. The 
children are invited to wear red noses and any other accessories or clothing that are currently on sale in support of 
this charitable event. If you would like to make a donation, please do so via their official website. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding this week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
 


